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4. Call for Green Fund Proposals  
 

- D. Smyth revised the Green Fund Proposal Guidelines based on the GUPC’s comments 
during February 19 meeting 

- 
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- D. Smyth concerned that UNBC has not completed a comprehensive sustainability 
assessment which is crucial to setting targets and making progress towards goals 

- D. Smyth identified the Sustainability, Tracking, Assessment and Rating System 
(STARS) as the most inclusive assessment framework 

- A. Fredeen suggested that once the initiative has been advanced over the next year, we 
can assess our progress 

- D. Smyth suggested that parts of the assessment can be completed through course 
credit (i.e. Environmental Studies course requirements) 

- Z. Meletis suggested that social research methodology classes 


